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your child is going to a private high 
school) by Friday 17th May. 
 
Book club is also coming home 
today, and will be processed just 
after the 17th May. We will happily 
accept forms and money at 
school, but it is easier for us if you 
can order online through the 
Scholastic website!  
 
Finally we are sending home the 
plates and bags for the election 
day stall today. Please remember 
that we must have a list of 
ingredients attached to each 
plate. More plates and bags are 
available from school, and baked 
goods can be dropped off to 
school on Friday 17th. Please 
remember that we can’t sell 
anything that needs refrigeration, 
so no cream, or cheesecake type 
things please! We would like to 
make this a real success again so 
please cook as much as you can! 
 
I’m going to trial uploading the 
newsletter to Facebook this week 
– let me know if you have any 
feedback. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

May  

Fri 3 Athletic sports (Llanberris) 

Mon 6 School Council meeting 6pm 

Thu 9 Crazy Hair Day 

Fri 10 Winter Sports 1 

T/W/T 14, 15,16 NAPLAN 

Fri 17 Winter Sport 2 

Sat 18 Election Day stall 

Fri 24 Winter Sport 3 

June  

Mon 3 School Council meeting 6pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
This week’s newsletter is coming 
home a day early, to 
accommodate the Athletic Sports 
tomorrow. This week has been 
nice and quiet, with a solid start to 
the term across all classes.  
 
On Monday we had Hotondo 
Homes out to present the prizes 
to the winners of the ‘Design your 
Dream Home” competition. 
Maddy and Xavier were very 
pleased to be winners, and we 
are pleased too as the school has 
been given $1,000 towards the 
proposed Art Shed refurbishment. 
 
Speaking of which, we have also 
been advised that if Labour win 
the coming General Election 
Warrenheip PS will be given 
$15,000 towards that 
refurbishment! 
 
This week we have been 
practising our athletic sports skill 
in preparation for the sports day 
tomorrow. Please remember that 
you need to drop the kids off at 
Llanberris by 8.45 and pick up 
again around 2pm. Do not come 

to school tomorrow! The weather 
forecast for tomorrow is a lot better 
now than we expected so I do not 
expect a weather cancellation. If 
things change I will SMS all parents 
before 8am tomorrow. 
 
Next week we have a school 
council meeting on Monday at 6pm, 
and on Tuesday we are being 
audited by PWC on behalf of the 
department so things in the office 
will be a little tense on Tuesday! 
Next Thursday we are holding a 
Crazy Hair day in aid of the Fiona 
Elsey Cancer Research institute. 
Please encourage friends and 
family to donate to this wonderful 
cause. Thursday will be a casual 
clothes day and we will start with a 
whole school get-together and 
parade of the hair-dos! We have 
also moved our lunch order to 
Thursday of next week to coincide. 
Hot Lunch forms are attached. 
 
Parents of children in Grade 6 will 
find your high school transition 
forms and paperwork attached this 
week. Please contact me if you 
need any help with filling in the 
form, and remember that you can 
see your ‘designated’ school at 
findmyschool.vic.gov.au!  Please 
return the transition forms (even if 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
 

What’s the fairy tale?. 

 

      B O P U S S O T S 

 

 

Last week’s winner: Joel 

Special Mention: David’s mathematically  

          correct answer 

 


